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The works to the Ash tree set out in the application involves the removal of only 1 to 2 m 
extension growth from the outer parts of the tree canopy. 
 
The proposed works are required in order to contain the tree at a size and scale proportionate to 
its location and will not have an adverse effect on the long-term health or viability of the subject 
tree; nor will the works adversely affect the contribution that the tree makes to the character 
appearance of the conservation area. 
 
The works to trim the Hornbeam hedge that are set out on the application form do not require 
conservation area consent. 
 
Decision - No objection 


